
!2!lJan, Shellie 

From: Blankenship, Johni 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26,20088:28 AM 
To: Morgan, Shellie 
SUbject: FW: Ordinance 2008-26 Government Lot 30 West of Kachemak Drive in Homer 

Shellie, please see request below 

-----Original Message----­
From: Mueller, Marcus 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2008 8:20 AM 
To: Blankenship, Johni 
SUbject: FW: Ordinance 2008-26 Government Lot 30 West of Kachemak Drive 
in Homer 

Please include this pUblic comment in the Sept 16th Assembly Packet. Thank you 

-----Original Message----­
From: Anne Wieland [mailto:agpacsu@xyz.net] 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2008 5:59 PM 
To: Williams, John 
Cc: Mueller, Marcus; Miller, John 
Subject: Ordinance 2008-26 Government Lot 30 West of Kachemak Drive in Homer 

Dear Mayor Williams, Marcus Mueller and John Miller, 

We want to inform the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Committee that we neighbors of 
Government Lot 30W of Kachemak Drive parcel ~ 17908050 want to express concern and a 
desire on our parts that in the sale contract of this property to the City of Homer there 
be included language that expressly protects the wetlands of the subject property from 
development of any kind that would adversely impact the hydrology of the subject property 
and adjacent properties as there is a very considerable concern in this immediate area 
about effects of ground water on flooding and beach front erosion adjacent to the 
properties on either side and also on the East side of Kachemak Drive. 

Sincerely yours, 
Annette Koth - Government Lot 30 East of Kachemak Drive Anne Wieland Government Lot 
32W Kachemak Drive and Government Lot 
32 E 
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